
Notice of Service
Placentia Junction

Junction Pond 
The Eastern Regional Service Board (ERSB) has been established by 

the Province of Newfoundland & Labrador to develop and implement 
modern waste management practices in the eastern region. 

Starting June 3, 2016 ERSB will be providing information to the 
property owners in the area of Placentia Junction regarding waste 

collection and recycling collection. Waste and recycling collection 
will start on July 5, 2016. There will be a curbside bulk collection on 
November 14, 2016. As collection is starting on July 5, 2016 the fee 

for service will be prorated representing 26 weeks of service at $90.00. 

There will be two (2) people canvassing the area. They will be 
carrying photo ID with the ERSB logo. We ask that you please 

provide them with the property owners’ name and address. If no 
one is present at the location at the time of our visit an information 

package will be left on the door, after which we will consider the 
property owner notified of the service. 

Should you wish to contact us in advance and provide your name and 
mailing address please contact 709.579.7960. 
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